








works of chamber music alongside UNCSA faculty members. He also 

explores other musical interests within the UNCSA School of Music such 

as jazz improvisation, orchestration, arranging and pedagogy. He has 

served the Winston-Salem community for three years as a member of 

ArtistCorps, teaching violin to Pre-K and Kindergarten students through 

The Vivaldi Project, Ida Bieler's violin pedagogy program. 

DMITRI VOROBIEV first gained international attention after winning the 

Casagrande International Piano Competition in Italy in 1994. He has been 

a major prize-winner in the Busoni, Cincinnati World, lbla Grand Prize, 

A.M.A. Calabria, Iowa and Alabama international piano competitions. In 

2000, he placed first and also took three special prizes at the UNISA 

International Piano Competition in Pretoria, South Africa, and in 2003, he 

won first prize in the New Orleans International Piano Competition. He 

appeared as a soloist with Cape Town Symphony Orchestra, Pretoria 

Chamber Orchestra, Durban Symphony, Terni Philharmonic, Manhattan 

School of Music Symphony, Winston-Salem Symphony and Western 

Piedmont Symphony. His solo recitals have taken him throughout the 

United States, Israel, Russia, Germany, Czech Republic, Ireland and South 

Africa. One of his current projects is performing the complete solo piano 

works by Beethoven. Vorobiev's most recent production in progress is a 

double CD set with lesser known works by Beethoven. He is also an 

active chamber music player. Some of the highlights include recordings 

of complete sonatas for violin and piano and complete piano trios  for 

the Naxos label. 

UNCSA cello professor BROOKS WHITEHOUSE has performed and 

taught throughout the United States and abroad. As a member of the 

Guild Trio, Whitehouse won USIA Artistic Ambassador and Chamber 

Music Yellow Springs competitions, and he has toured extensively in the 

United States, Europe, Canada and Australia. He is the co-creator with 

Paul Sharpe of the popular cello/bass duo Low & Lower, and he has 

appeared as guest artist with the American Chamber Players, Villa Musica 

(Germany), the Ciompi Quartet, The Apple Hill Chamber Players and the 

New Zealand String Quartet. Recently, he performed in Carnegie Hall 

with the Garth Newell Piano Quartet as part of their fortieth anniversary 

celebration. 





 

 




